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PARENT-CHILD DEDICATION SERVICE 
Sunday, May 9, 2021   -  10:30 AM 

MOTHER’S DAY 

GRADUATE  
RECOGNITION  

SERVICE 
 

Sunday, May 16, 2021 
10:30 Worship 

 
 
 
 
COMEDY NIGHT 

Featuring:  Matt Fore 
 

Sunday, May 23, 2021 
6:00 p.m. 

Ice Cream Fellowship 
to follow in  

FLC Dining Room 



Music Ministry 

MEDIA & SOUND  

SCHEDULE 

1.  Sunday, May 2  -   

    8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -   Worship (Live & On-Line—YouTube) 

 

2.  Wednesday, May 5  -   

   5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

        7:30 PM  -   Adult Choir Rehearsal   

       

3.  Sunday, May 9 - 

        8:30 AM  -   Orchestra Rehearsal 

      10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

  10:30 AM  -  Worship 

                                            

4.  Wednesday, May 12  -   

     5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

       7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

                                                        
5.  Sunday, May 16  -    

   9:00 AM  -  Instrumental Solos Rehearse 

   10:15 AM   -   Adult Choir Rehearsal    

   10:30 AM   -   Worship 

           

6.  Wednesday, May 19  -   

    7:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

            

7. Sunday, May 23  - 

   8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

 

8.  Wednesday, May 26  -  

   7:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

 

9. Sunday, May 30  - 

   8:30 AM  - WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

     10:30 AM  -  Worship  

 

10. Wednesday, June 2  - 

    5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

         7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 

1.  Sunday, May 2, 2021 
   Media:    Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
 
2. Sunday, May 9, 2021  - 
   Media:  Christi Mason 
     Sound:  Joe Rukat (ORCH/AC) 
 
3.  Sunday, May 16, 2021  -     
      Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (AC/INSTR  
          SOLO) 
 
4. Sunday, May 23, 2021  -  
     Media:  Jon Haney, Harrison Elliott 
      Sound:  Mike Oakley, Sr. (WT) 
  
5. Sunday, May 30, 2021  - 
      Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 

“SON”FLOWER CLOTHES CLOSET NEWS 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR  
NEEDY FAMILIES 

AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET,  
WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
    MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

 
Note:  Clothing items from church family  

      ONLY are being accepted at this time. 
 

Attn:  Mrs. Tracy Tichenor,  
 Tel: 710-9626 

 E-Mail:  jttich96@gmail.com 
 

     OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY  -  
10:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  

 
   TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN APRIL 2021   

   
        Total Clients  -  55 

    Total Number of Family Members   -  197 
     Clints Under Age 18  -  81 
      Clints Over Age 60   -  33  



 Student Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Student Ministries 

Hello CSBC! 
 
I just wanted to take some time to say thank you for all of you who are on call to start 
“Building” VBS 2021: Concrete and Cranes! Our verse for VBS this year is Philippians 1:6  
 
“I am sure of this, that He who started a good work in you will carry it on to completion until 

the day of Christ Jesus.” 
 
Isn’t that a great verse for this new era at CSBC? God is starting so many good works in 
the people of College Street! God always finishes what he starts! And when we build our 
life on His foundation, it will always stand!  
 
A few reminders:  
 
May 9  - Parent-Child Dedication Service.  
 
May 15  - Youth Car Wash Fundraiser from 10:00 AM—2:00 PM with Tichenor BBQ plates 
for $10 each. If you can let us borrow a Shop Vac or help us collect car wash soap or rags, 
please send them our way! We would appreciate it. We’ll have flyers printed off for you to 
pass out around your neighborhood to spread the word. 
 
May 16  -  Graduate Recognition Service.  If you have a high school or college graduate 
you would like to recognize, please contact the church office. 
 
June 13-17  -  Concrete & Cranes: VBS 2021! Registration will be limited and will be        
on-line only. If your child or grandchild would like to attend, we will have a registration link       
available for you soon. 
 
So excited to get our summer started! Looking forward to amazing things yet to come! 
 
 
~Lauren 

THANK YOU NOTE 

Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
   I am so grateful to each of you for your prayers for me.  I had knee surgery earlier 
this year and am now doing so much better.  Physical therapy has certainly been a part 
of the healing process but I am fully aware that your prayers and mine were answered as 
well.   
   I so much have enjoyed your Golden Fellowship Club meetings.  The wonderful 
times of food and good fellowship we have shared have meant so much to me.  I look 
forward to the day we all can once more gather and enjoy these times again!  I miss 
each of you. 
   Thank you again so much for your kindness and love. 
 

Mrs. Inez Gillespie 
(Sister of the late Mr. Fred Wilson) 



NEWSLETTER  UPDATES 
    Please remember that any items that need 

to be included in the newsletter publication 
should be in the office  (in print) either by          

e-mail, fax or drop off a note to us two weeks 
prior to printing the newsletter each month.   
Thank you for keeping this in mind when      

planning your events. 

 
 
 
 

CSBC CHARGE INVOICES 
If supplies are purchased for the church for any event, please re-
member that the invoices or tickets given to you need to be sub-

mitted to the office for payment at the time of your purchase.  This 
helps in our paying monthly statements as they are due and in a 

timely manner. Thanks for your assistance with this.   

“Trust in the LORD with all thine heart; and lean not unto thine 
own understanding.  In all thy ways acknowledge him, and he 

shall direct thy paths. “ 
 

Proverbs 3: 5-6 (KJV) 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of April 2021 

 
Total number of households served:                                                      65 
Total number of people in the families served:            127 
Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:                                    28 
Total number of adults 19—64 served at your pantry:     74  
Total number of children (under 18) served at your pantry:                                  25 


